
June 19, 2023

Summers are a fun time to hang out with international students. Many are just hanging
around Tempe and biding their time until the fall semester starts, and so they are more
available to get together than during the regular school year. My Bridges summer
assignment this year has been “on location” meaning I connect with student through
casual weekly activities to maintain existing relationships and hopefully make some new
contacts.

So far this summer we have played miniature golf, gone on a scavenger hunt, played
pool/ping pong, gone hiking, and played Clue.

I did some magic for a few students at one of the events, and afterwards one of them (S. S.)
asked me to teach him some tricks. We are planning a secret rendezvous next Wednesday.

Please pray for a natural entree into a spiritual discussion with S. S., or even a gospel presentation.

The remaining Summer Bridges activities are a Back Yard Water Night
(water guns and water balloons) and a thought provoking Short Film
Festival.

As always, thank you very much for your partnership,

Craig Greenwood
1611 W El Monte Pl, Chandler, AZ 85224
craig.greenwood@bridgesinternational.com


